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Senate votes to support feasibility study for building a pier at Hampton Beach 

CONCORD, NH – Senator Kevin Avard (R-Nashua) issued the following statement today 

regarding Senate passage of bi-partisan SB 346, regarding a feasibility study for a pier at 

Hampton Beach directly south of the Boar's Head area: 

 

    “Hampton Beach is an amazing jewel on our Seacoast and is considered one of the best 

beaches in the country.  Building a pier there would only make it better. I’m proud to be the 

prime sponsor of SB 346 and thank the Senate for getting on board with this feasibility study.  

A pier would not only enhance the Hampton experience, but it would also be fully accessible to 

handicapped and disabled visitors, which is absolutely the right thing to do.  I look forward to  

SB 346 passing the House and gaining the Governor’s signature allowing the Hampton Beach 

Area Commission to begin work on the study with a strong focus on the impact of this important 

project.” 
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